
Testing Matters
Students of most age groups are 

offered an opportunity at least six-
times annually for belt testing. 
However, students who are not 
ready will be asked by the 
instructors to patiently wait for a 
later test time opportunity. Above all 
else, please wait for the testing 
forms to be handed out in class, and 
get ready for belt testing Friday, the 
29th. All advanced testing is 
scheduled 3 times each year, while 

Black Belt testing is conducted 
annually. 

Karate Dads are great 
supporters of their children

Our Karate Dads bring excellent 
leadership to the academy during 
each training day session. Flaherty’s 
Kenpo Karate Instructors respect 
Karate Dads highly for their hard 
work supporting their children, 
lobby guests, and other parents with 
their kind words and good thoughts 
toward the students who are 

learning, training, and developing in 
the martial arts. 

Because Flaherty’s Kenpo Karate is a year round karate academy, with a 
focus on children’s safety and fun self-defense classes, the instructors suggest 
our participants consider inviting some friends and other family members to 
join us. We are always willing to offer great karate classes at the best prices 
available. Loads of “SUMMER” fun!!!   2018

Bring a friend for some 
Sizzling Summer Fun !!!
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Happy Father’s Day to our “Karate Dads.”

Our KARATE instructors enjoy 
teaching self-defense to all members 
of Flaherty’s Kenpo Karate Academy.


